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UNIVERSITY OF ZIMBABWE
21 March 2023
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN
RE: LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR UTAL Sp.Z 0.0

The University of Zimbabwe, P.O. Box MP 167, Mount Pleasant, Harare, Zimbabwe, hereby
confirms that the company UTAL Sp. z o. o. has carried out an order for the Supply, Delivery,
Installation and Commissioning of NFC Secure Press Machine PT230 complete with
accessories for the Production of Zimbabwe Aluminium Vehicle Number Plates, under
Memorandum of Agreement of the Special Conditions Contract, dated: 14 February 2022.

The goods delivery, machines installations and training took place on 17 October2022 to 19
November 2022.

In the course of our cooperation, Utal Sp. z o. o. has confirmed its high professional
qualifications. We would undoubtedly recommend UTAL Sp. z 0. 0. as a reliable and responsible
contractor.

Yours Sincerely,

Kind Regards

DR M MADAMBI
Acting Registrar



